
 
 
May 15, 2023 
 
 
Dear St. Andrew Families, 
 
Thank you for choosing to partner with us in the Religious Education of your child.  Please find 
enrollment, registration forms and Parent Handbook page enclosed for the upcoming 2023-2024 school 
year.  We are very excited to announce the addition of our Kindergarten program!  This class will focus 
on Prayer, God is Love, God Created the Universe, and God Created Me!  Space is limited for this 
class so register early.  
 
The schedule for St. Andrew Parish School of Religion (PSR) is below:  
Grades K-7; Wednesdays @ 4:30pm - 5:45pm 
8th Grade Confirmation Class; Wednesdays @ 7:00pm - 8:15pm 
 
As a reminder, 1st Grade is required for registration to the 2nd Grade First Communion Class and 7th 
Grade is required for registration to the 8th Grade Confirmation Class.  
 
Please remember to include a copy of your child’s Baptismal Certificate with your enrollment and 
registration forms if you are a new family or if you are enrolling in a sacramental preparation class, 2nd 
and 8th grade.  
 
This year Kathy Dowler will continue her primary role as Coordinator of Catechesis of the Good 
Shepherd.  Please call or email with any questions you have, Religious Education Office 
(614) 451-2855  twhite@cdeducation.org or kdowler@standrewparish.cc  
 
We are happy to help!   
 
I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer! God Bless!  
 
Kind regards, 
 

Christina N. White 
Director of Religious Education 
 


